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Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued.   
 
Prior Authorization for Reimbursement for Non-Invasive and Invasive Ventilators  
Effective for prior authorizations processed on or after September 1, 2022, all non-invasive and 
invasive ventilators must be prior authorized for a period of 12 months.  
 
Prior authorization criteria published in the Durable Medical Equipment Provider Manual on 
www.lamedicaid.com  will remain unchanged. This includes the use of a rental trial period of up 
to three months when deemed necessary.  
 
Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily. 

 
 

Missed an Informational Bulletin?  
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 
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